
 
 

It Takes Two - Black Marriage Day! 
 
Lourdes Swarts 
March 3, 2012 

 
 Dear Fellow Ambassadors for Peace, 

 

We are delighted to invite you to attend the Black Marriage Week Celebration Banquet to be held Sunday, March 25, 

2012 (from 4:00 pm - 8:00 pm) at The Fiesta in Wood-Ridge, New Jersey.  This event is sponsored by the Institute for 

Relationship Intelligence.  The Fiesta Banquet Hall is located at 255 Rt 17 South, Wood-Ridge, NJ. 

 

This lovely celebration banquet theme is It Takes Two. The youth of our communities need to see the goodness of 

marriage.   "Black Marriage Day" is being celebrated in 300 cities nationwide.  It highlights the benefits of married life 

and offers celebrations to strengthen and promote marriage in the nation's African-American communities. 

 

The Ambassadors for Peace community is delighted to be part of this event as we partner with organizations working to 

build healthy families.  

 

For additional information or to register, please call Mrs. Julie Edwards Pinnock. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Lourdes Swarts 

UPF Regional Office 


